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Social distancing precautions due to the COVID-19 pandemic have led to increased use of telehealth. The

authors of this systematic review conclude that there is insufficient evidence to determine whether remote

prescribing in primary care changes antibiotic prescribing practices. Future research should further assess

remote prescribing to ensure there are no negative impacts on antimicrobial stewardship.  
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